
 

 

 
SIS/STC/027/2016-2017           June 12, 2016 

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that Summer Vacation for KG to Grade V will be from Friday, June 17, 2016 to 

Saturday, August 27, 2016. The School reopens after Summer Vacation on Sunday, August 28, 2016. 

WISHING YOU ‘A HAPPY VACATION’ 

Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 


